Captain Olin Brigman, Salvation Army, Laurence, Eansas.

Dear Captain Brigman:

I am very sorry that I was unable to attend the luncheon meeting of the Advisory Board last Tuesday, and I am particularly sorry that I did not have an opportunity to great you and Mrs. Brigman.

I wish you much happiness and success at Emporia, and the next time I am in Emporia I shall look you up.

With best wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA:AH